From: Dineen, Kieran

Sent: 06 March 2015 15:39

To: Kiernan Frances HQ-FOI

Subject: Re: Shannon Airport request - Irish Sun

Hi Frances,
Yes, I am happy to change the scope of the FOI as outlined here.
Cheers, Kieran

On 6 March 2015 at 15:25, <Frances.Kiernan@dfa.ie> wrote:

Kieran

Further to our conversation earlier | would be grateful if can confirm by return that you agree to amend the scope of
you FOI request to read as follows

All correspondence with the United States Government, its representatives, authorities and departments, regarding the use of Shannon airport
by the United States Army and other defence forces.(to include correspondence received and sent) since January 2013

and to extend the deadline by 10 working days.
Your cooperation in this is much appreciated.
Have a good weekend.

Regards

Frances Kiernan

Frances Kiernan | Coordination and Compliance Unit | Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade|76-78 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2
£-Frances.Kiernan@dfa.ie | @& (+353) (1) 408 2672| =: www.dfa.ie

From: Dineen, Kieran

Sent: 26 February 2015 16:20

To: #HQ-CSD Freedom of Information; O'Brien Julie NEW YORK PM
Subject: Shannon Airport request - Irish Sun

Hi there,
I wish to access the following through the Freedom of Information legislation.

All correspondence with the United States Government, its representatives, authorities and departments, regarding the use of Shannon airport
by the United States Army and other defence forces.(to include correspondence received and sent)

This is non-personal information and my contact number is
I would like the reply sent by email to .

If this is not possible, then please post the reply to Kieran Dineen, Newsroom, The Irish Sun, 4th Floor, Bishop's Square, Redmond's Hill,
Dublin 2.

Cheers, Kieran

RECEIVED

27 FEB 2015

FOI and
Data Protection




